Social and Affective Neuroscience Society

In May 2019, Prof. Paulo Boggio carried out the first mission of his CAPES-PrInt project in the USA. The project led by prof. Paulo integrates researchers from various universities and many of them actively participate in the Social and Affective Neuroscience Society. Thus, to optimize the mission and, as a result, carry out more activities in one visit, Prof. Paulo attended the Society's annual event in Miami, meeting with the following researchers from his project at PrInt: Prof. Thalia Wheatley (Darmouth College), June Gruber (Colorado University) and Sabrina Marques (Western Connecticut State University). In addition, he met with Princeton University researcher Diana Tamir, who is now part of the PrInt's international research team. In these meetings, some activities were established in the conduction of the proposed studies and with the insertion of Prof. Diana, new studies are now included in the main project. From many planned activities is important to cite the visit and data collection from indigenous and quilombola communities and data collection with students from partner universities. In addition, to increase fundraising and thus increase the success of the proposal, the group is preparing one arm of the project to be submitted to the Templeton Foundation and another as a FAPESP Thematic Project. In addition to these actions with the whole group, some individual meetings were held to analyze the data already collected and the submission of scientific articles. From these meetings, two articles were submitted with the authors Profs Paulo Boggio and June Gruber.



Sabrina Marques, Paulo Boggio, June Gruber, Thalia Wheatley e Emma Templeton